
Hello Charles :
SanDiego Regional Water Board
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100
Cant Dien- Ca . 9212.3

Ray Wilson
55? Caplotta Dr.

Hemet, Ca. 92543

Phone/fax 951-658-9768

1/24/2008

Thank you for your phone call today. I hope we can finally get this
straightened out.

First let me say we want to rescind the license from the So. Cal .
Regional Water Board. Lic . # 9 000000037, for the campground under this
permit .

The camp has been closed sinC.e Auo1st 2005_ 1 had previctus_y called aid
explained the camp was not in operation and was sold to ignore the bill we
received . This we were told again in 2007 when I again called about the bill .

Now however thanks to Charles Cheng, it was explained to us what we
needed to do.

We do have a watchman and a caretaker/maintenance man who live on the
property .

The property is up for sale and we understand whoever buys it for whatever
purpose will need to apply for a new permit if it is required.

The property is not now nor will it be used by us for a campground .

Thank you for your help in this matter .

Ray Wilson,
North American Indian Mission


